7 September 2022

Class Dojo

Dear Parents and Carers

| have just finished setting up the new classes on Class Dojo.

Please be aware that all the classes will say I'm the teacher because | set them up,
obviously this is not the case and your class teacher will be added as a co-teacher.

Please communicate with them for all class related issues.

Myself, Kara and Paula (Heads of Dept) can also be contacted on here if you need
to speak with us about anything.

See you on Wednesday!

Tom



